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Ipswich Octopush Club Photography Policy  

 
 

All members, and any guests of Ipswich Octopush club, whether players, coaches 

or officials will abide by this photography policy statement, and will comply with 

British Octopush Association and Ipswich Octopush Club rules and guidelines at 

all times. 

 

Photography including filming or video in or around the swimming pool may be 

used in an inappropriate manner especially if children or vulnerable adults are the 

subject. Therefore it is essential that the following guidelines are followed before 

any photography is allowed. 

 

Anyone wishing to take photographs, film or video footage at any venue 

organised by Ipswich Octopush Club must seek permission from the responsible 

person in charge of the event. 

 

Most pools used by Ipswich Octopush Club have a policy of not allowing any 

photography without express permission from an authorised person. The Ipswich 

Octopush Clubs responsible person will insure that any intended photography is 

allowed at the pool or venue. 

 

The club responsible person will will ensure that consent from parents/guardians 

of all children or vulnerable persons present has been obtained prior to the 

activity. 

 

The club responsible person will take details of the person wishing to take 

photographs including: 

 

Name and address, 

Name of company or organisation if appropriate, 

Contact name, address and telephone number. 

 

If there is the slightest doubt as to the acceptability of photography, filming 

or video then it must not be allowed. 


